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Fermanagh Lakeland Forum Redevelopment 
 Project Update

A planning application has been submitted for the redevelopment of the Fermanagh
Lakeland Forum. The ambitious redevelopment plan, if approved, aims to transform the
popular facility into a state-of-the-art leisure, health, and wellbeing hub. 

The submission of the planning application marks a significant milestone in the project
in terms of the Council’s commitment to the development that will provide a wide
range of indoor and outdoor leisure and recreation activities, promoting health and
wellbeing, increasing access to Lough Erne with the inclusion of an active waterfront
area and ensuring sustainable development is at the heart of this major capital project. 

The Fermanagh Lakeland Forum has been a cornerstone of the local community for
decades, offering a wide range of sporting, recreational, and cultural activities. However,
recognising the need for modernisation and expansion, the Council has embarked on
an innovative journey to revitalise this iconic facility. The Council have approved the
proposed redevelopment progress to Full Business Case Stage which includes the
commencement of Planning and procurement processes. A planning application has
been submitted (Reference Number LA10/2023/1866/F) and can be viewed by visiting
the Planning Portal website at www.planningsystemni.gov.uk

PLANNING APPLICATION 

For more information or to contact the Project Team 
email wellbeingandculture@fermanaghomagh.com 

or Telephone 0300 303 1777 
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